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9th September 2021 

 

Dear Year 5 Parents/Carers, 

We are extremely delighted with how the Y5 children have settled in so quickly into West Moors Middle School. 

Their behaviour and attitude to their learning has been wonderful! 

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you all to a meeting on Tuesday 14th September at 8:30am - 9am, 

just to go through the year ahead and answer any questions that you may have. 

After you have dropped off your child, we will set up chairs in the Y5 playground, in order to set up a socially 

distanced meeting. Here Miss Willis, Mrs Burns and Miss Eary will talk you through your child's learning, explain our 

school ethos and expectations and answer any questions that you may have. 

In the event of poor weather, we will relocate this meeting to the school hall. This being the case, please can we ask 

that you enter the school building wearing a mask. 

We look forward to seeing you soon. If you are unable to make this meeting, the handout and meeting content will 

be available to see on our school website. 

Thank you very much for your support. 

Kind regards, 

The Y5 Team 
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